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We, the members of the Lydia Sunday School Class
of the First Baptist Church of Shelby, do hereby ex-
press our love and appreciation of Mrs. G. P. Hamrick
who was a faithful and loyal member of our class for
many years; and while we deeply regret her passing, we
know our loss is her gain. Mrs. Hamrick was always
cheerful and an attractive and intellectual woman,
actively interested in all church work, and a liberal
contributor to every good cause. We extend to the
family our sincere sympathy and to them and us, we
quote a few lines from a.poem by Frances Havengal:

"Thy dear one is with Jesus now!
Seeing him face to face,
Gazing upon his beloved brow,
Watching his smile of grace;
Hearing the liaster's voice in its sweetness,
Knowing him now in all his completeness
With Jesus now, with him forever;
Never to leave him, grieve him never!

Could God himself give more? His will
Is best, though we are weeping still."

The Lydia Sunday School Class
Mrs. We Lo Packard, Teacher

April 23, 1944
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